
Oxfordshire ISDB
1

Oxfordshire ISDB

Integrated System Delivery Board

Update to Health and Wellbeing Board 

15 November 2018



Oxfordshire ISDBOxfordshire ISDB 2

Progress Update

• The key purpose of the Integrated System Delivery Board is to advance integration of 

health and social care in Oxfordshire as set out in the Health and Wellbeing Strategy  

• The vision of the Board is To work together in supporting and maintaining excellent health 

and wellbeing for all the residents of Oxfordshire

• The Integrated System Delivery Board is driving forward system working and system 

improvements across health and care – principles of system leadership and collaborative 

working have been critical to this 

• The Terms of Reference have been confirmed and are to be presented to the Health and 

Wellbeing Board for approval

• The programme delivery structure to enable and advance the work towards integration in 

Oxfordshire is a key area of focus; this will be a multidisciplinary system-wide and system 

focussed approach

• The ISDB  is responsible for the operational delivery of the CQC action plan
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Areas of focus

• In the last 6 months the Board has focussed on a number of key areas of work

• The ISDB was able to facilitate different and more integrated ways of working as the result 

of investment in relationships and collaborative working with a clear intention towards 

future system integrated working. Examples include

• A system approach to Winter 

• A focus on length of stay and stranded patients

• A system demand and capacity tool and supporting organisational 

development

• Working towards a sustainable system

• How we will plan to meet current and future population health and care 

needs

• Governance and ways of working
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An Integrated Care System

• Commissioner and provider Chief Executives have agreed with the Buckinghamshire, 

Oxfordshire and Berkshire West (BOB), STP Exec Lead and advised the regulators of our 

intention to work towards the development of an Integrated Care System

• Our next steps are to work on an integrated approach to delivery of all our main health 

and care services by April 2019 

• This means that providers and commissioners will be open and transparent about the cost 

of care delivery and will work together to ensure we get the most efficient and highest 

quality of care to meet population needs

• Across Oxfordshire the changes in governance, our joint vision and strategy as well as the 

increasing maturity of relationships across the system demonstrate that we are making 

positive steps towards becoming an Integrated Care System


